December 3, 2016 from the Christmas Party at the Elks Lodge of Temple Hill, MD.

From our Christmas party: No real meeting took place, but a few things to pass on from the party.

- 1. First, we had a collecting of can goods and money for the St. Marys Caring Soup Kitchen.
 - We collected 2 bags of food (we added another bag from our house) to the bag from our party. Then the money that was collected and matched from our treasury and then rounded off to the nearest hundred. This brought the total amount donated to \$800.00. Kenny and I took everything over to St. Mary's Caring on Thursday after our party. The manager was so over whelm with what we brought. She just never imagined we would give that much. We left with very big smiles on our faces and felt proud to make the donation. Thank you everyone who gave.
- 2. Greg announced the camp grounds that made it for the 2017 camping season. A completed list has been sent out by email already by Greg. So, please refer to Greg's email for those who had the most votes. We have some good choices for next year.
- 3. We like to thank the Christmas Party committee who put many hours into cooking the food for our most delicious meal and putting the party together.

Kenny and I would like to thank the club for our time serving the Blue Crab Fun Bunch as President and Secretary for the past 2 years.

Next Meeting: January 21st, 2017, at the Greene Turtle, in La Plata MD. Hosted by Corky and Terry.